From: Polich, Todd < Todd. Polich@burnaby.ca>

Sent: September-15-20 2:51 PM

To: Vracar, Nikolina <Nikolina.Vracar@burnaby.ca> Cc: Wong, Elaine <Elaine.Wong@burnaby.ca>

Subject: RE: Mural to Keep

Hi Nikolina, the party that has requested conservation efforts of murals along Edmonds would like to present a proposal that would potentially see placard signs erected in Edmonds Park with legacy images of Edmonds murals.

The contact people are: Lindy and Jim McQueen

Please advise on the next steps and any additional work you may need from me. Thank you.

Todd William Polich 604-294-7388